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Dear Friends of Let’s Go Ministries:
I am very, very, very happy to finally share with you that I am engaged to be married to my best friend and the love of my life, Jennifer Christian!!!  She so embodies the truth of Proverbs 31:10-12…  

Who can find a virtuous wife? 
For her worth is far above rubies. 
The heart of her husband safely trusts her; 
So he will have no lack of gain. 
She does him good and not evil

All the days of her life.
[image: image1.jpg]Jennifer is so valuable and special to me and is truly a gift from the Lord.  I am so looking forward to the future that God is giving us.  We originally planned to get married on June 30th but we have moved it up to April 7th at the request of my sister Cynthia, who has 4th stage sarcoma spindle cell cancer.  Please be praying for her!  Also be praying for Jennifer and I as we “rush” to the altar and begin our life together as one flesh.  As you will see later in this report there’s also this “little trip” to Kenya that we will be on from March 10-18th that makes our wedding preparations all the more urgent.  Needless to say we plan to have a small wedding.  We are so excited that we will be holding it at Gospel Lakes in New Waverly, TX.  Gospel Lakes is a place where Jennifer and I have done ministry together and where we first kissed, so it is a very special place for us.  We are planning to hold a reception in Pennsylvania in early May as well.
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Sometime soon, I hope to share with you more detail on how God used Louie Giglio’s talk on the first night of Passion 07 to miraculously reveal His will and His blessing for Jennifer and I to “finally” get married.  I was there in Atlanta from January 1-4th serving as one of the “overseers” in the Global Awakening area.  I had been praying so long for God to give me His blessing and peace to marry Jennifer.  Then, just when it seemed like He wasn’t going to, and our relationship was going to have to come to an end, once and for all, He amazingly showed me that it indeed was His plan for us.  All I can say for now is that He fulfilled Psalm 37:3-5 for our good and His glory…and getting married is just the start!
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Perspectives on the World Christian MovementTo catch you up on my ministry activities, I am in the fourth year of a five year commitment as Coordinator for the Houston North location of the  class.  The class is being held at Faithbridge Church and completes on May 7th.  Jennifer and I are also teaching the shorter version of the course called Perspectives Exposure at Houston’s First Baptist Church through April 1st.  It is such a blessing for us to see student’s eyes opened to God’s heart for all peoples through these incredible courses.
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LGM has three upcoming trips that I’d like to tell you about.  The first is a trip to Nairobi and Malindi, Kenya from March 10-18th.  Jennifer and I will be overseeing the translation of God’s Story Project into the Dinka Rek language for use in southern Sudan.  LGM is flying in three Sudanese pastors (who have been working on the translation of the script) to record the audio portion in Nairobi.  We still need additional funding to completely fund this project and we definitely need prayer coverage to see it through.  We will also be flying to the coastal city of Malindi for two days to meet with Pastor Paul Karani and the leadership of Lord’s Army Ministries to see how Let’s Go Ministries can partner with them on future ministry projects.  I worked with Pastor Karani on a 2-week IMB mission trip back in 1999 and have kept in touch with him over the years.  Then finally we will be spending a day with Rob & Carol McKee, Wycliffe Bible Translator missionaries who are supported by the church that I grew up in.
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In late May, I will be leading a mission trip for Houston’s First Baptist Church to a youth event in Valence, France called Pentecost 2007 in partnership with missionary friends Charles & Amy Cross of Greater Europe Mission.  They are expecting over 5000 students to attend.  LGM has committed to raising $8,000 to support the overall event and also offset the cost of Matt Redman and his band participating.  I will be leading a seminar at the event for French leaders on “Leading Short Term Mission Trips”.  
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In late July, I will be co-leading a mission trip to the Philippines with Harvey Kneisel, Missions Pastor Emeritus at HFBC in partnership with Nelson Ayala of Agape Philippine American Ministries.  We will be leading evangelistic activities during Christian Emphasis Week at Filamer Christian College and Central Philippine University.  To learn more about these trips and consider joining one just click here.  

In addition to leading two of HFBC’s mission trips, I am extremely blessed, honored and grateful to be selected to serve on their Missions Council beginning in April.  HFBC is taking bold steps to further extend the global reach of their missions activity and I count it a privilege to be able to play a small part in it.  God is doing some absolutely amazing things to use this church in His plan to reach all peoples! 
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Finally, I am continuing to recruit speakers for Manuel Espina, the Director of Guatemala Prospera for their leadership summits and corporate training events.  If you or someone you know have the ability to lead biblically-based training activities for business, human resources, legal, law enforcement, financial, political and governmental audiences please let me know.  An incredible door is open to minister to the leaders and bring about transformation of this Central American nation.  I can guarantee you that you will be a blessing and at the same time blessed by the experience.  
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Like any small non-profit ministry, gifts are always welcomed to help offset the costs associated with fulfilling its mission.  An innovative and yet practical way to help LGM with its funding is to employ a web search engine called GoodSearch.  It is powered by Yahoo! Search.  For every search you do on the internet a penny is accrued to LGM.  All you need to do is go to GoodSearch.com, select Let’s Go Ministries as your favorite charity, install the search bar, and start searching away!! (
If the Lord leads you to make a gift to LGM know that it will be used wisely and faithfully to mobilize others for participation in the Great Commission. (Note:  LGM is supported in the HP matching gifts program)  The 2007 activities are a huge faith commitment.  In particular, the God’s Story translation and the Pentecost 2007 event will require $13,000 for LGM to support.  However, more than anything Jennifer & I need your prayers for wisdom as we follow God in this great adventure He has called us to.
Until All Peoples Worship,  
Roger A. Javens
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